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RELEASE OF NEGOTIATIONS INFORMATION 
 

Negotiations between the board of education and an employee organization are private and 
should not be conducted in public session.  Communication with the media and in public shall 
be by a person or persons designated by the board and shall be carried out in accordance with 
other board policy and the obligation of the board under the collective bargaining contract or 
agreement. 
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